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Ms. Claudia McCormick, Duke Trauma 

Dr. Steven Vaslef, Duke Trauma 

Ms. Cynthia Mastropieri, WFBMC 

Ms. Marcia Mullis, WFBMC 

Dr. Jason Hoth, WFBMC 

Ms. Regina Godette Crawford 

Ms. Kimberly Baldino, Mecklenburg EMS 

Mr. Kevin Staley, NC EMS Advisory Council 

Mr. Jim Albright, Guilford Co EMS 

Mr. Bradley Dean, Rowan Co EMS 
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(1) Purpose of the Meeting: The Committee met to receive information on a State/ACS Trauma renewal 

designation site visits to Duke University Hospital Level I Trauma Center and Wake Forest Baptist 

Medical Center Level I Trauma Center. 

 

(2) Actions of the Committee: 

 

� Motion was made by Dr. Delbridge, seconded by Dr. Wyatt and approved that: 

 

RESOLVED:  The Injury Committee minutes of the February 9, 2016 meeting are approved. 

 

� Motion was made by Dr. Delbridge, seconded by Dr. Wyatt, and recommended to carry forward 

to the full Advisory Council: 

 

� RESOLVED: Due to a lack of quorum, decision on Duke University Hospital’s Level I Trauma 

Center designation renewal and Wake Forest Baptist Medical Center’s Level I Trauma Center 

designation renewal was deferred to the full Advisory Council for vote. 

 

Explanation: Duke University Hospital and Wake Forest Baptist Medical Center were reviewed, 

in conjunction with the American College of Surgeon’s; Duke University Hospital was reviewed 

on November 11-12, 2015 and Wake Forest Baptist Medical Center was reviewed on November 

2-3, 2015 for renewal designation and re-verification as Level I Trauma Centers in a visit by the 

Office of Emergency Medical Services and the American College of Surgeons. Many strengths 

were noted in both hospitals and no state deficiencies were found.  

 

Other business 

 

� With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:48 a.m.        

 

 

 

Minutes submitted by Susan Rogers. 


